
Year One- Spring 1 

Year 1 have been on fire this half term 

 

Our text this term in English has 

been Little Red by Bethan Woollvin. 

The children loved the twist at the 

end and were really fantastic at 

coming up with new ideas in how to 

trap other animals! Following on from 

that we have been writing a non-

chronological report on Wolves. There 

are all sorts of things we didn’t know 

about Wolves. Did you know they ate 

fruit? 

 

 

 

Phonics is going really well. Web have been learning all about split vowel 

digraphs. We learned a little rhyme to help us. So when we see a word like cake 

we know that the a says its name. To help us we have been learning the letters 

of the alphabet and singing the alphabet song. 

 

In Maths we have been learning how 

to use the part whole model to add 

and subtract. We are very good at 

looking at a representation of a 

number and knowing its value. We 

understand how 2 digit numbers are 

made up of ten and some more.  

 

 

Grace Darling has been our focus for 

History. We have really enjoyed 

finding out why she was a hero and 

what happened when the SS 

Forfarshire sunk. Did you know that 

she was given £50 by Queen Victoria? 

  

 



 

 

In DT we have looked at different types 

of hats. We have found out what hats 

are made of and different hats people 

wear. We have then designed a hat for 

Teddy to wear whatever the weather. 

 

 

In RE we have found out why Jesus is 

important to Christians. We listened 

to lots of Bible stories and talked 

about what Jesus was trying to teach 

everyone. Our favourite was the Good 

Samaritan 

 
 

We are all very proud of ourselves as we are working so hard. Have a lovely 

break and stay safe. 


